
Bill Stevens 
106 Milehouse Road 

Stoke 
Plymouth 

Devon 
PL3 4DE 

Great Britain 
Mr Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Recievere Road 
Frederick 
Maryland 
21702 

Dear Mr Weisberg 

Forgive me writing to you, but I am interested in the facts concerning the assassination of 
President John F Kennedy. This summer I visited Dallas, and found it very interesting. 

In my view, the assassination was a classic example of a coup d'etat, with a democratically 
elected politician being removed by violence, and the fact that bits of the truth have emerged is 
a tribute to tireless researchers such as yourself. 

1 would be interested to know if you have any publications on the subject. 

If you could send me a reply, I would greatly appreciate it. 

Thank you very much. 

Yours sincerely 

Bill Stevens 


